
 
 

                       

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE SUFFICIENCY OF  

INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 

August 24, 2021 3:30 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as the matter 

can be considered)  

Woodside Elementary School District 

3195 Woodside Rd., Woodside CA 94062 Rm. 39 

& Zoom Virtual Meeting 

 

State of California Education Code Section 60119 

 

This is an opportunity for parents, staff and other members of the 

community to address the Governing Board on the sufficiency of 

instructional materials at Woodside School for the 2021-2022 

school year. By law, this public hearing must occur within the first 

eight weeks of each school year. 

 


